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STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
 
 
Indigo   Joshua  
Lilac  Robyn           
Silver Zara  
Crimson   Divine 
Yellow  Maria M 
Gold  Luis  
Green Haytham 
Pink  Mia 
Purple  Bluebelle   
Orange  Maryam 
Brown   Charis 
Red     Isa 
Blue  Sophia 

Well done superstars! 

Thank you for taking the time to read this weekly 
newsletter.  We hope you will find its contents useful.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Last Day of Term:  

Friday 17th December 
1.30pm finish 

 
First day back at school 

for children: 
Wed 5th January 2022 

Festive Food 

A huge thank you to our kitchen team for all the delicious cooking 

that they do for us throughout the year.  But special thanks go to 

the team for the lovely Christmas lunch they provided this week.  

Everyone really enjoyed coming together for this special meal.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All the children made their own festive hats to wear at lunchtime.   

Reading Challenge 
 
A reminder that the latest 
reading challenge started 
1st December.  For further 
information visit the link:   

Winter Reading Challenge 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/


 
 
 
 

 
 

Food Bank News 

 

 

 

 

Bankuet and Soho Give are setting up a  
pop-up food bank for 3 days in December. 
No referral is needed.  Families can just turn 
up and get food if they need it. 

Venue: Business Design Centre,  

             52 Upper Street   N1 0QH 

Time     9am – 12pm  

Dates:   20
th
  21

st
  22

nd
 December  

Year Group Best   
Attendance 

Most   
Improved  

Attendance 

Best  
Punctuality 

EYFS & 
KS1 

 
Yellow class 

 

 
Under 96% 

  

 
Lilac class 

 

KS2  
Orange class 

 

 
Under 96% 

 
Blue class 

Attendance and Punctuality 

The Pakeman Elves 

Pakeman Elves are popping into 
classrooms in the next few days, if 
classes have been working hard.  
If you spot one in your class you get 15 minutes 
Golden Time. 

Pakeman Children Visit Arsenal 
 
This week, Arsenal invited some Pakeman children to 
visit their football stadium.  Children’s names were put in 
a hat and twenty lucky children had their names picked 
out.  These children got to tour the stadium, chat in the 
media area, play football and meet Santa.  Everyone got 
an amazing gift bag full of Arsenal goodies.  Thanks to 
Marcia, Estelle and Vicky for taking this group of children 
on this very special trip. Also huge 
thanks to the Arsenal Foundation 
for the wonderful opportunity. 
 
 


